1. Go to http://www.parliament.uk/mps-lords-and-offices/mps/ 


2. Input your postcode


3. Once you have identified who your local MP is, send them the following message.  Remember to include your full name and postcode!


4. Please feel free to send us any response you receive from your MP.
*****
Dear [insert MP’s name]

As my local MP, I am writing to ask if you will represent me, and an interest close to my heart, in the House of Commons? 

An All Party Parliamentary Group on Infant Feeding & Inequalities in the UK Parliament has been established.  
Infant feeding and inequalities and the lack of support for breastfeeding is an important issue which has been highlighted by Unicef in their recent call to action: http://www.unicef.org.uk/babyfriendly/news-and-research/news/call-to-action/
Mothers face many barriers to breastfeeding, not least from aggressive marketing from companies selling breastmilk substitutes (http://archive.babymilkaction.org/scrolling/en/appgmay16.html) , the media representation of breastfeeding and issues around breastfeeding in public: http://www.huffingtonpost.co.uk/emma-rehalwilde/cover-up-please_b_10117800.html 

 
Although the APPG has now met four times, I understand that there is still not enough cross party representation.  However, there is another opportunity for MPs to attend the APPG on Tuesday 14 November from 1 – 2:45pm in Committee Room 7

1. Will you attend the meeting on my behalf and ensure this group has the representation it deserves? 

2. Will you add your name to join the group? 

There are so many important discussions and campaigns which should be considered around the area of infant feeding and I would be delighted if you, as my MP, could attend and help raise this issue on my behalf.
Furthermore, this year, The Breastfeeding Network is celebrating its 20th anniversary and is holding a Parliamentary Reception, hosted by Alison Thewliss MP, after the APPG on Wednesday 14th November from 7pm-9pm in the MacMillan Room of Portcullis House, Westminster.  If you would be able to attend, it would be a great opportunity to hear in more detail about the work of one of this key breastfeeding support charity.


I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,


Name
Address
Postcode

